
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
March 30, 2018    
 
Honorable Rob Young, Mayor 
City of Corning 
P.O. Box 538 
Corning, AR 72422 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0033979, AFIN 11-00061 
 Corrective Action Plan  
 
Dear Mayor Young: 
 
The Department is in receipt of the Corrective Action Plan (CAP) dated March, 2018 submitted 
in response to our letter of December 5, 2017. The CAP has been reviewed by the Office of 
Water Quality’s Engineering Branch and has been deemed to be inadequate to address the 
reoccurring violations. 
 
The Department requests that the City submit a revised Corrective Action Plan that will 
sufficiently address the violations no later than April 13, 2018. Failure to submit the required 
revised Corrective Action Plan will result in formal enforcement proceedings being initiated.  
   
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Should you have any questions, feel free to contact 
me at 501-682-0667 or you may e-mail me at gavin.gray@adeq.state.ar.us 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gavin Gray 
Enforcement Analyst 
Office of Water Quality, Enforcement Branch 
 
 


